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Developing the Light in Ever y Child

To:   Little Shepherds ELC Parents & Guardians 
From:  Shagun Oberoi, Executive Director 

School Year: 2024-25  
Re:    Permission to publish photographs 

             __ 
 

There are times throughout the year when we publish information and photos of special 
events on our website, school facebook page or other media. We are aware that some 

parents may not wish their child’s photograph to be published. Please note that we 
never publish student names without specific permission.   

 
If you DO NOT wish your child’s photograph to be published, please inform us by 

submitting the form below.  If you do not return this form we will assume 
permission to publish photographs. 

       

Thank you! 
 

 

 
 

Please do not publish photos of my child. 
 
________________________________________________________________   

     Child’s Name 

 
 

 
 

 _________     
Parent or Guardian’s Signature 
 

_____/______/_________ 

 Date 
 


